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Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

96.1% 99.5% 99.0% 100% 97.4% 94.0% 94.6% 

 

 

Congratulations to: 

Reception:  Arlo 

Year 1: Flossie 

Year 2: Abigail 

Year 3: Alfie 

Year 4: Claire 

Year 5: Rian  

 

 

 

 

Please join us on Saturday for our annual Summer Fayre. This year it is bigger and better than 

ever, with Year 6 Enterprise Stalls, Bouncy Castles, a Dog Show, Art & Crafts Stalls, Pony Rides, 

Face Painting, Dance Competitions, various food vendors, a bar and DJ plus much more!   

Gates open at 11.00am and entry is free!  

We are still desperate for volunteers to help, so if you have any free time, we would really   

appreciate it!  Cake donations for the cake stall can be dropped off tomorrow morning before 

10.00am, thank you. Let’s hope for good weather! 



In Reception…
Reception have been 
searching for Naughty 
Bus this week! We have 
written missing posters 
and stuck them up around school to let      
everyone know he has gone. We have also 
been painting pictures of the bus and singing 
our Naughty Bus song! We hope he returns 
safely to us next week...  

In Year 1...This week, we were excited to 

perform in our end of year assembly and 
made Mr Towey very proud! In Maths, we 
have impressed using skip counting to solve   
multiplication problems. In English we have 
been re-writing the story of Goldilocks and 
Just The One Bear.  Next week we are    
looking forward to having our transition day 
with our new Year 2 teacher! 

In Year 2…Year 2 have had another busy 

week! In English, we have designed our own    
secret giants and written our own character         
descriptions, including lots of expanded noun 
phrases and exciting vocabulary! In Maths, we 
have enjoyed learning about different ways to 
represent data and now are able to interpret   
information from different charts and graphs. In 
DT, we have worked incredibly hard to stitch our 
own hand puppets - they look amazing!   

In Year 3…We have worked incredibly hard, 

adding and subtracting fractions! We have used 
lots of our previous learning to help support    
including our own fraction walls and we even 
used cake to consolidate our learning! In English, 
we have been identifying persuasive techniques 
to help for when we plan and write our final 
piece next week. In Geography, we have written 
about our region, its uses and the environment. 
In Music we have loved singing, working on our 
call and response techniques.    

In Year 4...Another week done! Only 2 more 

weeks in Year Four! The children are giving one last 
push before we finish for the summer. They have 
written fantastic character descriptions about Fox, 
including fronted adverbials, conjunctions and 
writing in the third person, learnt how to use tenths 
and hundredths as decimals and found out what 
happens when different liquids are frozen. On top of 
all of that they have completed their Reading Plus 
assessments and now have their logins ready for 
Year Five. 

In Year 5…This week, Year 5 have planned their 

own story which is based on 'The Hunter'.  We have 
recapped our knowledge of quadrilaterals and       
triangles - quiz us to see if we know our shapes;    
isosceles, scalene, equilateral? We had a busy day of 
Art where we used Melanie Yazzi's work as our      
inspiration to create our own African booklets called 
‘Zines’.  We completed a PSHE lesson which explained 
how our response to a situation can have an impact 
on the outcome - positive responses can lead to    
positive outcomes! Have a lovely weekend, Year 5!  

In Year 6…This week the majority of Year 6 

have sampled two days of secondary school 
life. Alongside their high school visits, we 
have been very creative. We have made 
songs about the impacts of climate change 
in Geography. We also enjoyed a Judo  
workshop, where we were shown elements 
of personal safety and then we started 
working on our Leaver's assembly! Such a 
busy time!  



 

 

 

Congratulations to: 

 Incredible Dancers; Maisy, Marcella and Sofia (Stars of the Week from Abigail Barlow Dance 
Academy). 

 Football and Rugby Heroes;  Jack, Alice, Logan and Arthur (Season Participation trophies from 
Whittle Hall Under 9’s Cosmos), Hayden (Season Participation and Most Improved Player of the 
Season trophy from Eagle Roma U9’s JFC), Dennis and Ray (Season Participation trophy from 
Eagle Roma U8’s), Frankie (Team Player of the Season from Cromwell Athletic JFC Mustangs) 
Bobbie (Season Participation and Player of the Season trophies from Matthiola Under 8’s , 
Woolston Rovers JFC Tournament Runners-Up medals and trophies with team Super Eagle FGS), 
James (Top Tackler from Latchford Giants ARLFC), Jack (Player of the Week from Eagle JFC) 
and Francis, who received a trophy from Eagle JFC for ‘good listening’! 

 Super Swimmers; Edie (Level 8) and Jude (50 metres). 

 Outstanding Gymnasts; Eva (Star of the Week from 
Gymfinity) and Evie (Level 1 Gymfinity). 

 Ethan, who was awarded the Chief Scout Acorn Award 
from 10th Warrington Squirrels.  

 Marvellous Martial Artists; Malachi, who achieved an 
Orange belt with a Green Stripe in Taekwondo and    
Asher, who gained his 6th KYU in Shukokai Karate.  



 

 

Reception:  Lincoln                Year 1:  Rayaan 

Year 2:  Logan                         Year 3: Arthur 

Year 4:  Nancy                         Year 5: Matilda 

     

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Tomato &            

Mascarpone Pasta 

Bake served with 

Seasonal Vegetables

(v) 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Vanilla Ice Cream 

Chicken Tikka Curry 

with Rice 

Cheese Panini 

Fruit Segments  or 

Yoghurt 

Pepperoni & Cheese 

Pizza, Jacket Wedges 

& Salad 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Jelly & Fruit 

Crumb Coated   

Chicken or Oven 

Baked Fish Stars with 

Chips, Peas or Beans 

Homemade Biscuit 

Pork or Vegetable 

Meatballs in       

Tomato & Basil 

Sauce Pasta 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Vanilla & Chocolate 

Marble Cake 

 

 

 

 

Reception:  Grayson           Year 1:  Rex 

Year 2:  Isaac                        Year 3:  Luna 

Year 4:  Reggie                     Year 5:  Theo  

 

 

 

Saturday 5th July: Summer Fayre, including Year 6 Enterprise Stalls 

Monday 7th July –Friday 11th July: Home Visits for New Reception children for 2025 

Thursday 10th July: Whole School Transition Date. Children will spend time with their new class teacher. 

Thursday 10th July: School Discos—Information has been e-mailed & virtual tickets are available via ParentPay 

Friday 11th July: Reports to be sent home  

Tuesday 15th July: Reception class assembly and certificates of achievement  

Friday 18th July: Year 6 Leavers Assembly and certificates of achievement  

Friday 18th July: School closes for Summer at 2.30pm 


